
From: Teri Vyenielo  
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 12:38 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org>; Eli Hill <Eli.Hill@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Hillside Exception at 52/54 Fremont  
  
I am eager to weigh in with complete support of Victoria DeWitt's letter dated 2-16-21 to the City Council 
for agenda item 6.a. at tonight's meeting regarding hillside exceptions being considered for 52/54 
Fremont.   
 
I am opposed to the suggested downgrading of Hillside Exceptions (SRMC 14.12.040) from the City 
Council to the Planning Commission, and urge the recognition of the special needs/access/egress of this 
area to be considered. 
 
I request that my concerns be included in public comment at this evening's meeting. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you need further information 
 
Teri Vyenielo Rockas 

 
San Rafael 

 
 



From: Liza  
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 1:17 PM 
To: Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Re: Hillside Exception process proposed changes (SRMC 14.12.040)  
  
Ms. Lindsay, 
As a homeowner on a narrow hillside street in the West End, I oppose the proposed changes to 
the Hillside Exception process (SRMC 14.12.040) to downgrade the approval from the City 
Council to the Planning Commission.This change would remove a critical opportunity for public 
input on exceptions that could impact neighborhood safety, including slope stability and 
emergency egress. Please oppose these changes at the Council meeting tonight. 
 
Thank you for reviewing my comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liza Wozniak 

 
San Rafael 
 
On Tue, Feb 16, 2021 at 1:15 PM Liza  wrote: 
Ms. Lindsay and Mr. Hill, 
As a homeowner on a narrow hillside street in the West End, I oppose the proposed changes to 
the Hillside Exception process (SRMC 14.12.040) to downgrade the approval from the City 
Council to the Planning Commission.This change would remove a critical opportunity for public 
input on exceptions that could impact neighborhood safety, including slope stability and 
emergency egress. Please oppose these changes at the Council meeting tonight. 
 
Thank you for reviewing my comment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liza Wozniak 

 
San Rafael 
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